
 

 

DATE:  December 8, 2014 

TO:  Board of Regents 

FROM: Dr. Michael J. Simon 
  President, Dawson Community College 

RE:  Campus Report for January 2015 Board of Regents’ Meeting 

              

• President Simon participated in a workforce development roundtable hosted by U.S. Senator 
Walsh  
 

• President Simon participated in the Montana Career and Technical Education Advisory 
Board meeting in Helena 
 

• The college has developed a survey instrument to collect input from students, faculty, and 
staff on the degree to which the campus facilities and services support teaching and learning.  
The college will distribute the instrument in December. 

 
• The board of faculty and trustees have adopted a balanced scorecard (Kaplan & Norton, 

1996) to facilitate monitoring key performance indicators of mission fulfillment.  
 

• The DCC Music Department and student Music Club performed the annual Madrigal Dinner 
on December 6 to a sold out audience.   

 
•  The college has transitioned to chartering transportation services in order to increase safety 

and save money. 
 

• The college is working with the Montana State University Community Design Center to have 
students from the College of Arts and Architecture create a facilities master plan for the 
campus.  
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